
Dear Families, 
 Thank you for continuing to support your child at 
home. This week, we will begin our “official” home 
learning! The activities scheduled for this week are 
mostly review work and the goal should just be to get in 
a routine that works for your child (and you) at home.  

Each day, students should check in with our 
Google Classroom (Mrs. Ponte’s 5th Graders) first. This 
is IMPORTANT! Every morning I post a video message 
for students in the “Classwork” section and give them 
some information about their school day. 

Students will be assigned a Home Learning 
Slideshow for the week in Google Classroom. As 
everyone’s schedules are different, your child is free to 
work at their own pace on this slideshow as long as they 
turn it in on Friday by midnight. 

I will be sending information through Google 
Classroom about Google Meets (video meetings) 
throughout the week. Some meetings will be for students 
to ask questions about specific assignments and other 
meetings will be check-ins like the one we did last 
Friday.  

Last week I sent a Technology Survey link in 
Remind. Please fill out the survey, even if your family is 
not in need of any technology at this time. Thank you! 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

April 6th: Home Learning BEGINS! 

April 6th-7th: Chromebook Check Out at 
PYA from 9:00-11:30.  
 
April 9th-10th: Chromebook and Hotspot 
Check out at District Office (you will be 
notified about a Hotspot) 
 
April 6th-April 10th: Breakfast/lunches 
from 11:30-12:30. New this week: Your 
child does NOT have to be present to get 
meals.  
 
April 13th: No Home School (Easter 
Holiday) 
 
 

 

Week of April 6th, 2020 

Learner Profile Trait  

of the Month: 

Reflective 
We thoughtfully consider the world 
and our own ideas and experience. 

We work to understand our 
strengths and weaknesses in order 

to support our learning and 
personal development. 

 

How to connect with Mrs. Ponte: 

 I will continue to be available to 
respond to emails 

(mponte@stocktonusd.net) and 
Remind messages. Teaching from 

home is a new experience for me, so 
I’ll do the best I can to respond to 

your questions in a timely manner! I 
also know that many of you are still 

working from home or out of the 
home. I appreciate everything you’re 

doing to support your child at this 
time – we’ll all help each other!  

 

Home Technology Survey (complete 

ONLY if you need a chromebook and/or 

Hotspot): 

K8 English 

https://bit.ly/SUSDK82020 
  

K8 Spanish 

https://bit.ly/SUSDK82020S 
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